
Thursday, December 6, 2012 
 
REMINDER: Deadline is December 12 - Volunteers Needed for Board of Directors of the 
SDRCC 

 
Montréal (Québec) – This is a reminder that the Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC) is 
seeking volunteers to serve on its Board of Directors.  
 
Successful applicants will be appointed to the Board by the Secretary of State (Sport) for terms beginning 
in the summer of 2013 to manage the affairs and business of the SDRCC.  
 
For a complete description of the application process and the selection criteria, please consult the Call for 
Applications published on the SDRCC website at:  
http://www.crdsc-sdrcc.ca/eng/documents/Board2013-CallforApplicationsEN.pdf 
 
Applications must be received by the SDRCC no later than 4 pm (EST) on December 12, 2012.   
 
About SDRCC  
 
The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by Sport Canada. The 
mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a national alternative dispute resolution 
service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian sport by resolving disputes quickly and 
efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance regarding alternative dispute resolution.  
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
Marie-Claude Asselin  
Executive Director and CEO  
Tel: 1-866-733-7767  
Mobile: (514) 465-7339  
mcasselin @ crdsc-sdrcc.ca 
 


